
 
		
	 How can we help? •	 Please drop in anything we can add to our hampers  
	 	 	 for raffling. If you can donate tickets, homewares, toys, 
	 	 	 vouchers or services, we will be very grateful. We are  
	 	 	 accepting all donations from now on. Then from the 1st  
	 	 	 until 22nd December, please drop in to buy a ticket, a  
			   prize or something special to put under your christmas  
	 	 	 tree for your favourite cats and dogs.	 	 	

              How can we enter? • 	 If you think the costume shown above is funny, why not
			   dress up your own pet and upload the photo at  
			   www.dogcember.com? At the top right hand side of  
	 	 	 the homepage, click “submit photo” to choose your  
	 	 	 entry photo. Then press “donate now” to add your $10  
	 	 	 entry fee. You and your family could win a pet friendly  
			   holiday at Ballina! Entries are open now and until the  
	 	 	 middle of December. The costume doesn’t have to be  
	 	 	 fancy or expensive... a mop head and some sunglasses 	
	 	 	 can be very fetching. Every cent goes to Animals Asia.	
	
	      Twilight training	 •	 During the warmer months, dog training will no longer  
	 	 	 be held on Saturday mornings. Instead we will enjoy the  
	 	 	 balmy summer nights and hold it here at Barracks Vet  
	 	 	 Surgery on Monday evenings from 6.30 - 7.30pm. 
	 	 	 There’s no need to book, just bring $25, a lead and 		
	 	 	 some treats. For more information, contact Mali Rolph 	
	 	 	 at See Spot Run on 0405 291 339.

	 	 	 For more frequent updates, follow us on facebook. 		

			 
			 
	 	 	 Cheers for now from all the team, 
	 	 James, Tors, Tamsin & Lucy 
		  Phone 9969 1100 	             
	 	 www.barracksvet.com.au

  

      Y O U R   P R E S E N T S   R E Q U I R E D 
             A T   D O G C E M B E R  !            

For the whole month of Dogcember 2012 we will be 
raising funds for the Animals Asia Foundation!

http://www.dogcember.com
http://animalsasia.org
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Barracks-Vet/141681369206757?ref=ts

